Sample Parent Letter #1

Dear Parents,

Welcome back to another great year at ______________________

This is the time of year when we all pitch in to run our “Big Brochure Fundraiser”.  The money we raise this year is going toward funding the new playground equipment.  Every penny…every dollar…we raise is important and will go to benefit the children…!

This year we’ll be selling cookie dough from School-Fundraisers.com. The cookie dough is delicious…and makes a great idea for all your get-togethers, parties and especially play dates for the kids…buy an extra tub to take to the grandparent’s.

The official start date is “January 18th” and the official completion date is “February 4th”.  Please keep all orders forms in the collection envelope provided.  Please make all checks out to _____________________________

Never allow young children to solicit orders alone. They should always be in the company of a responsible adult.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT

Sample Parent Letter #2

Dear Parents:

________________ School will be conducting a Cookie Dough Fundraiser from January 18th-February 4th.  The money raised will be used for many projects and activities that occur at the school.  Things such as books, magazines, and furniture, classroom paper, three digital cameras, three LCD projectors with carts, student agenda’s, field trip scholarships, and a lyceum on bullying are examples of items purchased in the past year for the nursery school children. All of these projects depend on these funds.

Please help your child or young friend with our campaign.  Please sell to friends, family, neighbors, and people at work.  We would like each child to try and sell at least 12 items.  Our profit goal is $25,000.

Please read the following on how to fill out the order form.

                1.   Collect money at the time of taking order.  Collect NO sales tax.

                2. Make checks payable to _________________, or if possible, make one check to the school. This would make the money counting process much easier and quicker.

                3.   Please tally the item columns and the money column.  This needs to be done.

                4.   Make sure the money collected adds up to the cost of the items sold.

                5.   All orders and money are due on February 4th.

                6.   Advise your child not to sell to strangers and to be careful.

We appreciate your help in making this fundraiser a success.  If you would rather not participate with this event but would like to help in the fund raising effort, a financial donation would be truly appreciated.

Best Regards,

___________________

Sample Parent Letter #3 (Parent Pick-up Letter)

Dear Parent,

It’s time to pick up your fundraising order. The cookie dough fundraiser that our school participated in recently is soon coming to a close. Only one step left and all of this hard work will pay off. Here are the specific details

Date: February, 17th

Time: 3 – 5 PM

Location: Gym

Please be prepared to pick your child up from school on that day along with the products that you have ordered. If you are unable to pick up your child on this day, please send a note to that effect and we will get your child’s products to you. You will need to pass these products out to the people who have ordered within 24 hours.

We want to thank everyone who has made this fundraiser a success and I know that all of us will reap the benefits.

Thank you,
